
State of Florida 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: October 24,2001 
TO: All Parties of Record 
FROM: Jason K. Fudge, Senior Attorney, Division of Legal Services 
RE: Docket No. 000121-TP - Investigation into the establishment of operations support 

systems permanent performance measures for incumbent local exchange 
telecommunications companies. 

h accordance with OrderNo. PSC-O1-2046-PCO-TP, issued October 17,2001, (Order) staff 
will hold a second informal meeting to discuss the draft of BellSouth’s Performance Assessment 
Plan (Plan) at the following time and place: 

8:30 a.m. - 12:OO noon 
November 9,2001 
Room 166 Easley Building 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 

Any comments to the draft Plan should be filed by Monday, November 5,2001, with the 
Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services (an electronic version should also be 
provided to Lisa Harvey at lsharvey@psc.state.fl.us). The comments should include, but are not 
limited to, the following: 

A brief explanation of why the draft plan does or does not comply with the Order; 

How the plan should be modified to comply with the Order, with record support explaining 
how the modification complies with the Order; and 

Any areas where a compromise may be reached. 
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